
 

 

 

 

 

 

06 September 2021 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

Re: Year 11 Prom (0005-21REL) 

We know that many of our pupils are extremely keen to hear about our arrangements for Prom 

2021. 

Now Covid-19 restrictions have eased, we are delighted to inform you we have booked a Year 

11 Prom for Friday 8th October 2021. 

You will know from our previous communication to you, that only pupils with a positive Class 

Charts score of 92%+ for Academic Year 2020-2021 are eligible to attend our Leavers 

Celebrations.  

The cost of the evening is estimated between £20 - £30, depending on pupil numbers. If your 

child would like to attend, please compete the Expression of Interest Form using the link 

below. Forms must be completed by Friday 10th September 2021. After this date, we will 

contact parents/carers with more detailed information including how to make payment.   

Year 11 Prom 2021 - Expression of Interest Form 

If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact the school via main 

reception on 01325 380 815 or by email enquiries@longfield.swiftacademies.org.uk 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

Mr N Lindsay 

Head of School 

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=18AJO4EChUGfbYn0-kTEIiw_D_AvGjhFnknznndpxYlUNzMwMFVGRDNWVjZYQ0ZRNFpZMDBKTFY1Qi4u
mailto:enquiries@longfield.swiftacademies.org.uk

